
To:   Raymond Quianzon   
E-Mail:   Quianzon@fhhlaw.com
From:   Doug Young   
Date:   January 29, 2016

Subject:   Request for info - File #0770-EX-PL-2015
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

You have entered 100 pW ERP for the power values of L1 and L2 at each location into the form. Your
calculations show indoor EIRP values from -70.8 dBm to -75.3 dBm. These come out to ERP values
between 51 pW to 18 pW. Please correct the data in the form to match the calculations in the exhibit.
Note the difference between calculations done in EIRP to values that must be entered as ERP in the
form.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of   January 29, 2016 may result in
application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button.  In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at https://apps.fcc.gov/oetcf/els/index.cfm
by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence" hyperlink.   

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     30840


